An Roinn Gnéthai Eachtracha
Department of Foreign Affairs

Mr. Dan Dowling
14 June 2021

Dear Mr. Dowling

I refer to the request that you have made ,on 2 June 2021, under the Freedom of Information
Act 2014 for access to records held by this Department, as follows:

“all available records relating to the December 14th overflight of aircraft 61-0001 call
SUGARG9 RAF Fairford England to Minot air force base North Dakota USA”.

* I can confirm that this Department holds no records on that issue and as such this request is
refused under Section 15 (1) (a) of the Freedom of Information Act 2014 which states that:

"the record concerned does not exist or cannot be found after all reasonable steps to
ascertain its whereabouts have been taken”.

Yours sincerely

ottt S

Marcella Smyth

Deputy Director

International Security Policy
Department of Foreign Affairs

T+353 1 408 2000 | www.dfa.ie



